
CHEDDINGTON PARISH COUNCIL 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

There will be a meeting of Cheddington Parish Council on 

Wednesday 2nd September 2020 at 7.00pm in the grounds of 

the village hall, weather permitting! 

If you wish to attend, please feel free to join us and bring along 

a chair BUT please note that we will be following government 

guidelines and social distancing. 

To ensure the meeting is effectively managed please email the 

Clerk, Roz Roberts, with your query/question beforehand for 

circulation to the Council members as time will be limited. 

 

cheddingtonparishcouncil@gmail.com 

 

Many thanks 

Cheddington Parish Council 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Roz Roberts 
Clerk/RFO 
Notice: 28th August 2020 


